
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 04 July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week’s Subject Awards 

Subject Awards this week go to… 

English Zach F (Y8) and Ava E (Y7) 

Mathematics Isabella S (Y8) 

PE Caius D (Y8) 

Computing Jackson C (Y8) 

Geography Ashton Q (Y10) 

RE Jacob G (Y8) 

History Lily D (Y7) 

Art/DT Jackson C (Y8) 

Science Isabella S (Y8) 

Hospitality & Catering George W (Y7) 

List of Key Dates: 

Thursday 10th July – Yorkshire Wildlife Park trip  

Saturday 12th July – ‘Celebrating the History of Holy Family’ event. An email has been sent 

to everyone who signed up. 

Wednesday 16th July – School closes to students, normal finish of 3pm. Normal school 

uniform on this day, ‘Family Mass’ at 11.30am.  

Lessons, Learning and next schools 

It has been great to see our students working hard in their lessons all week, even when it 

was very hot! 

We are passing information onto their next schools so they know exactly where they are 

up to. We will also send our recent assessment and atiitude to learning data along with 

any learning profiles and SEND information. We are having individual meetings with each 

school to discuss friendship groups and any additional information. 

Some students have been to induction events this week. If your child’s next school has not 

been in touch with you to give you information, please let us know. 

We still have a few students who have not been placed. We have asked the North 

Yorkshire SEND team for an urgent update. 

 

Final Mass – Wednesday 16th July at 11.30 till 12.30 (arrivals from 11.15am) 

Father Wilson will say a special Holy Family mass on the final day for our students and staff. 

Families of students who are still in school are welcome to attend. If you would like to 

attend please email Enquiry@holyfamily.bkcat.uk  

Just let us know who is coming and we will reserve seats! 

See the next page… 
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Breaktime and Lunchtime Activities 

Lunchtimes and breaktimes have been transformed by the addition of 

the ping pong table and badminton nets in the hall 

and the canteen! Students have enjoyed 

sharpening their skills with these two activities and 

having fun together! 

 

 

Yorkshire Wildlife Park trip on Thursday 10th July 

Staff and students are looking forward to a fun day out! We have lessons and activities for 

those staying in school. 

 

Finally this week… 

 

This week the Leeds diocese secondary schools set off on their annual Lourdes Pilgrimage, 

Although we did not have a Year 10 group who could go this year we have sent special 

prayer intentions for our community. Miss Wilkinson is representing Holy Family and will 

ensure our Holy Family banner is proudly paraded! 

 

‘We seek the intercession of Our Lady for our school family. May her gentle love and 

guidance envelop our school and our commmunity, fostering unity and understanding. 

Bless our relationships, strengthen our bonds and fill our hearts with compassion. Inspire us 

to reflect your love in our daily lives. Amen’ 

 

Hope you all have a loving, calm and peaceful weekend, 

 

 

 
Mrs D. Mitchell 

Headteacher 


